0. T. Williams, Esqg., 221
18 Little Gaddesden,

Berkhamsted, Mr.A.E.King
Herts.
T.414/BER/
b/1434/78

12th January 1979
Dear Sir,

Re: Proposed Alterations and Dormer
Extension to 66 Kings Road, Berkhamsted

I refer to your application received on
30th October 1978 and to our earlier discussions.

You will appreciate that the period for
determination has expired and permission is,
therefore, in effect,deemed to have been refused.
I understand that it is still your intention to
submit amended proposals which will now need to
be the subject of a fresh application, for which

.ssthe necessary forms are enclosed.

If you wish to discuss the proposals further,
please telephone my assistant, Mr. king, on the
above extension. :

Yours faithfully,

H

Director of Technical Services



